
HB 1401 Testimony

 Hello, my name is Andrew Bornemann.  I am a farmer and small business owner from Kintyre, 
ND. 

 I am writing to you today to respectfully request a "Do Pass" recommendation from your 
committee in House Bill 1401. 

 This bill would create a new section of Century Code which would prohibit state agencies and 
political subdivisions from restricting law abiding citizens rights to keep, possess or receive 
firearms, without due process due to an "extreme risk protection provision". 

 As a 10-year CCW holder, and a husband and father, I will always support the rights of law abiding
citizens to protect themselves and their families, no matter where they happen to be, or what may be
happening around them.  I ask that you  join me in defending the right to keep and bear arms, 
guaranteed to us in the Second Ammendment, by voting for a "Do Pass" recommendation on House
Bill 1401. 

 Thank you!

   Andrew Bornemann


